
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

FRESNO LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Fresno Local Agency Formation Commission (“LAFCo”) 
will consider the following at a public hearing on May 8, 2024. 
 

1. Final Budget and Work Plan for Fiscal Year 2024-2025.  
 
For additional information on this item, contact LAFCo Executive Officer Brian Spaunhurst at 
1401 Fulton Street, Suite 900, Fresno, CA 93721, by phone at (559) 600-0604 or email 
bspaunhurst@fresnocountyca.gov.  
 
All staff reports will be available to view on the Fresno LAFCo website on May 3, 2023. 
  
PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT the public hearing to consider these items will be held at 1:30 
p.m., or soon thereafter, on May 8, 2024, in Room 301, Hall of Records, Tulare and “M” 
Streets, Fresno. All interested parties are invited to attend this hearing and present testimony 
on these matters.  
 
DATED:  April 17, 2024 
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